
Submission of Contract Data with Nonprofit Organizations 

It’s that time again. The Department of Audits and Accounts is compiling a listing of 

all contracts initiated and contract payments to nonprofit organizations made 

between July 1, 2023, and June 30, 2024. This information will be included in the 

Report of State Organization Contracts with Nonprofit Organizations for the year 

ending June 30, 2024.  

The Report of State Organization Contracts with Nonprofit Organizations will indicate 

which state entities and any administratively attached state organizations did not 

comply with O.C.G.A. §50-20-5. The report will be provided to the General Assembly 

in late 2024 for the 2025 session.  

To summarize the information before presenting it to the General Assembly, we 

request that you submit your NPO information no later than September 23, 2024. For 

more details, please access the Contract Data Submission Memo to State Agencies 

located on the DOAA website.  

What else do I need to know? 

 The deadline to submit your NPO information is September 23, 2024, and the

system will close on October 22, 2024.

 You can access an overview PowerPoint here.

 File Layout for Contract Submission in NPO system

 For questions or concerns, please send an email to NPO@audits.ga.gov

https://bunny-wp-pullzone-h9fjnrwmnb.b-cdn.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/2024-NPO-Submission-Confirmation-Memo-to-Agencies.pdf
mailto:NPO@audits.ga.gov
https://bunny-wp-pullzone-h9fjnrwmnb.b-cdn.net/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/File-Layout-for-Contract-Submission-in-NPO-System.pdf
https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fbunny-wp-pullzone-h9fjnrwmnb.b-cdn.net%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2023%2F08%2FNPO-Contract-Data-Submission-Guidelines.pptx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK



